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Extension of SPP Closing Date 
 

 

Alto Metals Limited (ASX: AME) (Alto or the Company) advises it has decided to extend the closing date of 
the Share Purchase Plan (SPP). 

The SPP is now scheduled to close at 5:00pm (AWST) on 9 December 2022. 

 
Indicative SPP Timetable* 

Event Date 

Record Date (5:00pm AWST)  Wednesday, 2 November 2022 

Announcement of Offer and lodgement of Appendix 3B Thursday, 3 November 2022 

Despatch of SPP Offer Booklet to Eligible Shareholders and 
release of Booklet on the ASX 

Thursday, 10 November 2022 

Offer opening date Thursday, 10 November 2022 

Offer closing date (5:00pm AWST) Friday, 9 December 2022 

Announcement of Offer results Friday, 16 December 2022 

Issue of New Shares 

Application for quotation of New Shares  

Friday, 16 December 2022  

Official quotation and commencement of trading of New 
Shares  

Monday, 19 December 2022 

1 This timetable is indicative only and subject to change at the discretion of Alto, and subject to Listing Rules. All dates are references to Perth (AWST) 
time. Unless otherwise stated. Alto reserves the right to extend the closing date, accept late applications or withdraw the SPP without prior notice 

 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of Alto Metals Ltd. 
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